Delta Kappa Gamma Holds April Meeting   

The Beta Chi Chapter of the Delta Kappa Gamma Society International held its April meeting on the 11th at 5:00 p.m. at the home of Linda Edwards.  This meeting was the final meeting for this year.


Delta Kappa Gamma (ΔΚΓ) Society was founded in 1929 as a medium through which women leaders in education might gain recognition.  ΔΚΓ works to stimulate the personal and professional growth of members and to encourage their participation in appropriate programs of action.  The Society also works to inform the members of current economic, social, political, and educational issues so that they may participate effectively in a world society.


This meeting was called to order by President Linda Edwards.  An induction ceremony was then held in honor of our two newest members, Mrs. Katie T. Adams and Mrs. Tamba Eichmann.  We are excited to have them join our Society and welcome them with open arms.  

Mrs. Una Paul then led the devotional entitled “Founders”, in which she told about the lives and works of each of the founding members of ΔΚΓ.  Mrs. Mary Jo Williams lit a candle in honor of each of these women.  Mrs. Misti Michot called roll and read the minutes of the last meeting.  Mrs.  Tia Neal gave the Treasurer’s Report. 


The floor was then opened to discuss old business which included the state convention held last month.  The Beta Chi chapter brought back the “Bronze Key Chapter” award as well as the “Newsletter Award”.  Mrs.  Ronda Huff is the editor of the Beta Chi Yaks Newsletter, and we thank her for all of her hard work and dedication.  Also, the “Life’s Little Treasures” basket that Mrs. Becky Richard put together for the convention was a great success!  Thank you to Mrs. Becky and for all of those who donated or helped in any way.

The floor was then opened to discuss new business, which included a scholarship to be given to a deserving high school senior in our parish who plans on entering the field of education post graduation.  To apply for this scholarship, please contact your principal or Mrs. Linda Edwards at the School Board Office.


The meeting was then adjourned and a wonderful meal of fried fish was served.  Thanks to everyone for bringing a dish and helping to make our potluck supper fantastic!  After supper, a sunset cruise was offered to everyone provided by Mrs. Linda Edwards and her husband, Mr. Dwight Edwards, on scenic Larto Lake.  The members of ΔΚΓ appreciate your having us at your home and for your hospitality!



Hostesses for the evening were Mrs. Linda Edwards, Mrs. Kim Tiser, Mrs. Tia Neal, and Mrs. Mickie Brown.  Congratulations to Mrs. Mist Michot for winning the door prize.    
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